
Please Pray for… 
Our students, our church leaders and all those 

experiencing sickness, discouragement, 
difficulties and the bereaved. 
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Church Programmes 

PRAYER BAND    Saturdays 8:30 am 
BIBLE CLASS    Saturdays 4:00 pm 
AYS (YOUTH)    Saturdays 5:00 pm 
PATH FINDERS    2

nd
 & 4

th
 Sundays monthly 

LUNCH CLUB    1
st
 & 3

rd
 Tuesday 

PRAYER MEETING    Wednesdays 7:30 pm 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS… 

Fundraising Concert    13th Oct 
International Day   3rd Nov 
Deacon and Deaconess Day  24th Nov 
Banquet    16th Dec 
 
 

Church Pastor 
Bernie Holford 
07968 690 706 
pastor@lutoncentral.org.uk 

                 First Elder 
                Fred Davis 

07956 424 851 
firstelder@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

Community Services 
Doreen Bourne – 07775 675 431 
community@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

Pastoral Services 

The Pastors and Elders of this Church are here to 
serve you.  They may not know your needs until 
you tell them. 
Please detach and place this form in the Offering 
plate, or hand it to the Pastor, a Deacon or an 
Elder. Thank you. God bless you. 

 
Name........................................................Tel............................... 
 
Address..................................................................................................... 

........................................................................................................ 

 I am visiting for the first time 
 I visit frequently  
 I would like Bible Studies 
 I would like a Pastoral visit 
 I would like Adventist literature 
 Has changed address to the above 
 

 

 Is ill at home/hospital 
 Desires baptism 
 Desires a Pastoral call 
 Wishes to join the Church 
 I am a student 

 

 

Sunset Times 
Sabbath 29th September  6:44 pm 
Friday 5th October    6:30 pm 

http://www.lutoncentral.org.uk/
mailto:pastor@lutoncentral.org.uk
mailto:firstelder@lutoncentral.org.uk
mailto:community@lutoncentral.org.uk


For your information… 

  …immediately after Family Worship 
  in the lower youth hall. 

MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST will be held tomorrow Sunday 14th 
October from 6:00am – 8:00am.  

TRUE EDUCATION MINISTRIES will be presenting a whole 
afternoon programme at Luton Central on the 20th October. The 
presentation is on Education God’s Way, it promises to be a 
blessed event. 

Tonight: The social team is inviting all church members and 
community to attend a special fundraising concert tonight. 
Refreshments will be sold at a reasonable price after sunset. 
Funds raised will go towards church building. The social team 
would like to encourage everyone to support the concert by 
contributing at least £10 or more for adults and £5 for children. 
Please make use of the tithe envelops and mark as concert fund 
raising.   

SEWING CLASSES: Starts on Sunday 21.10.18 at 10am to 2pm 
cost is £50 Please register your interest with Sister Avery 

Social Team: Come let us dine together. Open invitation to 
everyone. Banquet on the 16th December starting at 2pm. Strictly 
no children under 16yrs.  
 

Hospitality Team: would like inform you that if you want to fund 
the kitchen, you may put your cash donations in the tithe envelop 
marked Kitchen Fund and place it in the offering baskets.  
  
Friendship Club:  Inviting all for Luncheon Club on Tuesday 16th 
October. Everyone is invited.  
 

Social team would like to invite everyone to our international 
fellowship day on the 3rd November 2018. Come dressed in your 
national dress code but please remember to dress modestly. We 
want to praise God for out diversity, recognising that despite our 
differences in God we are one.  Programmes starts from 0920am 
till 10pm. There will be singing in difference languages. Promising 
to be a good day not to be missed. 
 

Children Department: Does your child play an instrument or 
sings? Please enrol them for the Children Department Music Day 
on the 27th October by contacting one of the children Ministries 
leaders. Invite you friends and family and come to support our 
children. A blessing awaits you.    
 

Young Couples Retreat: 2-4 November- Exclusively for those 
married up to 12yrs. Register: sec.advertist.org.uk/events.  

 

 
SABBATH SCHOOL:   9:30 am 

Praise Team: Nottingham Male Voices  
Opening song: 388 

Prayer: Ivan Congera  
Welcome: Tom Mongare  

Special item: Nottingham Male Voices-'O' Lord within my 
soul  

Devotion: Tendai Rushwaya  
Special item: Nottingham Male Voices -Searching the 

Scriptures  
Prayer for the lesson study: Tom Mongare  

Mission story/offering and prayer:  Norman Munyati 
Special: Nottingham Male Voices -'O' Lord send a Revival  
Closing Song:  Nottingham Male Voices -Come and taste  

Prayer:  Brian Mabena  
Vote of thanks: Rushell Gayle 

 

FAMILY WORSHIP      11:10am 
Introit Praise:  Team 

Invocation:  Sis Bekezele Kheswa 
Welcome: Sis Samantha Nyathi 

Announcement: Communication team 
Opening song: 272 Give me the bible 

Offering &Prayer: Dyion Harwood 
Offering song: Blessed hope 

Children story: Sis Bekezele Kheswa 
Praise and Worship: Praise team 

Scripture Reading: Bro David Shumba 
Scripture: James 1v 22 

Meditation Song:  Blessed Hope 
Sermon: Listening with intent: Sis Bekezele Khezwa 

Closing Song: 416 The Judgement is set 
Benediction: Sis Bekezele Kheswa 

Exit song: Blessed Hope  

 

AYS PROGRAM 4:00-6:00PM 
Praise and Worship: Sisters in Christ  

Opening song: 212 
Prayer: Sis Rushell Gayle 

Welcome: Sis Rushell Gayle 
Vespers: Present but Missing: Brother David Shumba 
                                     

1800hrs 

Building Fundraising Concert to improve our church 
premises ELDER ON DUTY:  Elder Douglas Davis  

SAFETY NOTICE 
Children under the age of 8 years must be 
accompanied to use the bathroom or to go outside 
of services or programmes at all times  

 

Please email announcements before 10pm next 

Tuesday to communications@lutoncentral.org.uk 
 

 

 

 
Whispering Policy 

 

 

 

 

Please be respectful of those who wish to remain inside 
Church after service in quiet meditation. Thank you. 
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